Y Pwyllgor Busnes

Welsh Parliament

Business Committee

Llyr Gruffydd MS Chair, Finance Committee

04 June 2020

Dear Llyr,

Proposed Debate: The Welsh Government's Spending Priorities for the Draft Budget 2021-22, in light of Covid 19

Thank you for your letter of 28 May, seeking advice from the Business Committee on scheduling a debate on The Welsh Government's Spending Priorities for the Draft Budget 2021-22 during the Covid-19 emergency. The Business Committee considered the letter at its meeting on 1 June.

There was unanimous support for this type of debate being held annually, and with this year's draft Budget being particularly affected by the Covid-19 outbreak, the Business Committee agreed to schedule the debate during the last week before summer recess.

Kind regards,

Elin Jones MS

flir fours

Y Llywydd and Chair of the Business Committee

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English.



Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN

SeneddPwyllgorBusnes@Senedd.cymru

0300 200 6565

Welsh Parliament

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN



SeneddBusiness@senedd.wales



0300 200 6565